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WestConnex is disaster for the inner west.  
 

As a local resident I am deeply concerned about the impact of delivering thousands of extra cars 
onto our already grid locked residential streets. The NSW Government has policy in place to reduce 

the no.of cars entering the city and to reduce congestion yet you continue to push the dinosaur 
solution of more and bigger roads.  

 
I've lived in LA ... it doesn't work.  

 
More cars equals more traffic congestion.  

 
More cars equals more air and noise pollution.  

 
City planning needs to move the focus from building a city for cars to building a city for people. 

Better, wider footpaths (without all the signage clutter for roads!). More cycle paths. Better public 
transport. Look around the world and embrace the solution that work and make livable urban 

environments. 

 


